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President Pro-Tem         Clerk 
 Laura Stewart           Susan Craft 
Trustees          DPW Employees 
  Jessica Anthony           Lyndon Randall 
  Jeremy Cameron          Dylan Erridge 
  Jason Herbstreith           
  Derek Kacos 
  Dan Parker 
 

PUBLIC HEARING ON RECREATION PLAN AND PROPOSED ORDINANCE # 58  
 

I. CALL TO ORDER: The Muir Village Council met Monday, December 11, 2017.  Hearing called to order at 6:45 PM by 
President Doug Hyland. 

  
II. PLEDGE OF ALLEGIANCE:  The hearing was opened with the pledge of allegiance to the flag.  

 
III. ROLL CALL AND ESTABLISHMENT OF QUORUM: Roll was called and a quorum reported.  

PRESENT: President Doug Hyland, Trustees: Jessica Anthony, Jeremy Cameron, Jason Herbstreith, Derek Kacos, Dan 
Parker, Laura Stewart 
ABSENT: none 
VILLAGE PERSONNEL PRESENT: Clerk Susan Craft, DPW Lyndon Randall 
OTHERS PRESENT: Ron Bennett, Dave Goodman 
 

IV. COMMENTS WERE OPENED FOR THE RECREATION PLAN 
Dave Goodman: Suggestion of a replica train station for a Welcome Center on the trail 
He suggested a Boat launch at the end of Liberty if land is available. He would like public access to the water 
No other comments or suggestions from anyone.  
Discussion on Recreation Plan Closed 
 

V. COMMENTS WERE OPENED FOR PROPOSED ORDINANCE #58 
No comments or discussion on proposed Ordinance #58 

 
XV. ADJOURNMENT: 

 BOARD ACTION:  Motion by Trustee Stewart, supported by Trustee Parker to adjourn at 6:57 PM  
Motion Carried 

  
Public Hearing was adjourned at 6:57 PM 

Respectfully submitted by: 
Susan Craft Muir Village Clerk 


